

HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA



Hi, I hope you are all enjoying the slightly warmer days with Spring on the way.

I'd like to start by saying thank you to every parent that took the time to complete our survey. The feedback is invaluable and helps us ensure we are doing the right things and making the best choices. If you haven't already seen the feedback from our survey, and are interested in the results, we have published them on our website.

It was highlighted that we perhaps don't communicate as well as we could do what the money raised is spent on. Going forward we will be making more of an effort to inform you where the money goes and as such, I'm delighted to confirm that in our last Committee meeting we approved the Infant schools request to purchase 16 new iPads, along with a charging trolley, and over £1,000 to spend on new banded and guided reading books.

We are still looking at ways to continue fundraising online whilst lockdown continues. We received such positive comments about the trails, craft packs and family quizzes, so are delighted to be repeating those again this term. We will also be running a silent auction, in the week before the Easter break via our website, consisting of gifts that have been kindly donated by local businesses. I have been blown away by their generosity and can't wait to bid on a couple of lots myself and I hope you'll join me!



https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/hittingburyschoolspta/ click support this cause

go through easyfundraising when shopping online or shop through the easyfundraising app

Fund Raising 2020/21



Sponsorship & Donations £1906



Upcoming Events



Craft Packs

Craft packs to keep your children entertained during the Easter Break

Easter Trail

On sale now

On sale now

An Easter themed trail around Chandler's Ford

Silent Auction

23 Mar

Opportunity to purchase some wonderful items at a discount!

Break the Rules Day

1 Apr

The ultimate mufti day

Family Quiz

10 Apr

Test your knowledge with some Family Fun



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to all the local businesses that have donated such great prizes for the upcoming silent auction.